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Awesome!

Have a great weekend!

Amy Duffy
Chief of Staff
SCPRT

On Sep 26, 2014, at 4:24 PM, "Kelly Barbrey" <KBarbrey@Columbiaauthority.com> wrote:

Katherine and Amy,

We have secured the services of Lee Ann Kornegay to help us with the event planning for the Carolighting! Lee 
Ann has a great deal of event and festival experience, especially dealing with music and the arts in Columbia, 
and was actually recommended by the initial planner we contacted who was booked. I'm excited to have the 
opportunity to work with Lee Ann. She will be in attendance at the meeting on Thursday.

Y'all have a great weekend.

Kelly Barbrey
Vice President of Sales & Marketing
Midlands Authority for Conventions, Sports & Tourism 
1101 Lincoln Street | Columbia, SC 29201 
Phone: 803.545.0018 | Fax: 803.545.0013 
columbiacvb.com | @columbiasc | #famouslyhot
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